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Having lived in a state that had in-person voting, I was so very pleased when I moved 

to Oregon and found that all voting was done by mail.  I appreciate the ease of voting 

and the various options available for returning my ballot, as well as the extended time 

before it is due to fill it out.  I believe this makes it more likely for more people to vote, 

which is of course the most desirable thing for our democracy.  I hope Oregon will 

stay sensible and keep our statewide vote-by-mail.   


